
August Newsletter




Armwood Key Club

I hope you guys had had an amazing summer. School starts in less than a week and many members
have been spending their time in school to help prepare for the coming school year. Open house will be
held on Monday, August 8 and we will have a Key Club Booth set up in order to further spread the word
of our club and answer any questions to new or previous members. Club Rush will be on August 23rd to

the 26th, more information will be available soon. If you have any questions contact one of the board
members or Ms.Bruton. Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
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Make sure to tell your friends about the
club and invite them to future service
events in case they're interested! We
hope to see more members get
involved with Key Club in order to serve
their community!


